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We have continued our topic of Dinosaurs by reading ‘Harry and the Bucketful of Dinosaurs’. Both Nursery and 

Reception have been working hard to remember the main parts of the story, describe the characters and create a 

story map. Ask your child what they can remember about the story. 

 

This week we had lots of fun learning about our chicks. It was wonderful to see the chicks hatch and grow and we 

learnt all about their life cycle. We spent time drawing and studying the chicks to see how they changed as they 

grew. Remember to check class dojo to see pictures of the fantastic activities we explore in the classroom. 

 

We had an energetic start to the week by completing Joe Wicks’ (The Body Coach) live streamed school workout on 

Monday morning. The entire EYFS children and staff completed the exercises in the hall and felt raring to go 

afterwards! 

 

If you have any queries about your child’s learning staff are available on the door every day or a longer appointment 

can be made if needed. Please remember to email us any parent observations you do at home with your child. 

 

 

 

 

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC –Dinosaurs.  

 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are 

welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact 

number: 0161 795 4614. 

 Rec and KS1 celebration / Easter service will be held 

at St Peters Church on Thur 29th March at 9:30am 

 School closes for Easter at 2pm on Thursday 29th 

March. We return Monday 16th April. 

 
 

 
At Home 

Ideas to help at home – Number of the week is 18. 

Reception homework: Harry and the Bucketful of Dinosaurs 

home learning 

Spelling starting for some children in Reception. 

Encourage your child to practise writing the alphabet and 

their tricky words The, to, I, no, go, we, me, be, he, she. 

General Reminders 

 Please remember to preorder your child’s school dinner. 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please ensure your child has a spare change of clothes (these can stay in our blue peg bags at school). 

 Please can we ask children not to bring toys in from home as we can’t be responsible for them. 

Easter Bonnet Parade

 

 

Wednesday 28th March 2018 

@ 2pm 

Please help your child to make an Easter 

bonnet ready for the parade. Parents are 

welcome to join us. Staff will be making 

and wearing Easter bonnets and we invite 

you to make one and wear one too. 

Easter egg prizes for the best homemade 

bonnets. Get creative!! 
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